
Dear Doug, 
 
Kindly convey my deepest condolences to the family of James Leggett. I’m now in 
Taize, France, attending the GCF that James was a member. He was an outstanding 
example of a Pentecostal leader in the Global Christian Forum that I had the privilege to 
serve alongside with him.  
 
It was also my privilege and honor to serve with him as the Vice Chairman of the 
Pentecostal World Fellowship, when he was the Chairman and chaired two world 
conferences held in Jakarta, Indonesia, and Sweden. I have observed his graceful 
ability, kindness, and understanding working with world leaders. My times with him will 
be fondly remembered.  
 
May the Lord’s grace, comfort of the Holy Spirit, peace, and assurance of our 
resurrection, when we see Jesus face to face to all the family of James Leggett.  
 
Prince Guneratnam  
Chairman, PWF 
Sr. Pastor Calvary Church, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia  

 


